Debra Thompson

From:

Jimmy Martinsen < jimmy@tamico.net>

Sent:

Monday, October 7, 2024 8:20 AM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Skylark Subdivision

To All

I am in support of the Skylark Subdivision plan for several reasons.

- -Petersburg needs more affordable housing options to give younger and future generations the ability to live in their hometown.
- -Not only do I support this plan, but the Borough should be incentivizing these types of projects to ensure that they are completed and successful
- -If we do not take steps to lower costs for year round residents this town will be no longer be what it has always been, a hard working industrial minded community. Enough of the selling out to influences that will further handicap the industries of the Region.

Jimmy Martinsen PO Box 1708 Petersburg, AK 99833 907-340-6494

×	N has provided provide the State of	 	end of the primary